
 

September 2, 2021 
 
Loree Pryce, City Manager 
City of Lakeside 
PO Box L 
Lakeside, OR 97449 

RE: Award for Legislative Appropriation for City of Lakeside, New Wastewater Treatment 
Plant, $14,628,685.00 funded with the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 

Congratulations, as identified in HB 5006 of the 2021 Oregon legislative session your 
organization was awarded an allocation of American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding for 
the above referenced project. 

ARPA funds are federal funds that pass through the state of Oregon to your organization. 
There are still a few actions at the federal level yet to take place, including the release of 
final guidance from the US Treasury on eligible uses for ARPA funds.  We anticipate this 
will occur around Fall 2021.  

We encourage you to not begin work until final guidance is received or contract execution; 
however, we can begin working with you to gather the details of your project, which will 
assist us in expediting contract execution after final guidance from the US Treasury has 
been received.  

Attached to this letter is a Project Contract Information form for collecting information 
regarding your project. This information will help us understand the nature of the project, 
determine eligibility related to final ARPA rules, expedite contract development, 
determine readiness to proceed and understand if additional resources are needed.  

Please direct any questions to your Regional Development Officer, Sean Stevens, at 541-
954-0903 or Sean.Stevens@oregon.gov. Please submit completed form to Sean Stevens at 
the email provided above.  

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Melisa Drugge, Regional Development Manager 
 
Sean Stevens, Regional Development Officer 
Business Oregon 

Tawni Bean, Regional Project Manager 
Business Oregon
 


